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Planning Comments: 
 Tree removal/preservation permit is required.  
 A landscape plan is required. Please keep in mind that the landscape requirements may 

result in modifications to the overall site plan. 
 Consider landscaped allee along pedestrian connection at main entrance on Oleander 

Drive. 
 Please remove CFPUA (water/sewer utility) sheets from future city submittals. 

 
 
 
 


